
 
 
Oct. 20th, 2014 
 
RE: PCN81190 AEC-Q101 Qualification of SLD Series  
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Littelfuse would announce that Littelfuse TVS Series of SLD has been qualified with 
compliance to AEC-Q101. 
 
This product upgrading will enable us to serve automotive customers with better 
quality products with improved reliability performance. And this PCN does not impact 
any FIT/Form/Function.  
 
The scope of change will cover all part numbers of SLD series and implementation 
date is Jan.31st 2015. 
  

If you have any other question or concerns, please contact Littelfuse® local Sales 
representative, or Charlie Cai, Product Manager for further assistance. 
 
We highly value your business and look forward to assisting you whenever possible. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Charlie Cai 
 
Product Manager, 
Tel: +86 510 85277768 
ccai@littelfuse.com 
 


